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Our mission at Assumption is to provide an extraordinary Catholic education to all who seek it. One way we are able to fulfill this mission is through April Knight, our annual celebration of the tremendous Assumption family. This wonderful evening has been a cornerstone of the Assumption experience for 30 years, and we would not be able to do what we do without the historically successful event.  
There are several ways to support this worthwhile cause. The first is to attend this year’s April Knight, which will be held on Friday, April 20th. Dedicated volunteers spend countless hours making April Knight a great time to catch up with old friends, make new ones, and strengthen the Assumption family ties. Reservations can be made by calling Susie Foster at 326-5313 x 281, emailing her at susie.foster@assumptionhigh.org.
The second way to show your support is by purchasing an April Knight raffle ticket…..and then selling at least two more! Historically, current parents and students have done an amazing job taking the lead on raffle ticket sales. If you haven’t seized the opportunity to sell any tickets yet, please do your best to sell two or three . . . and if you’ve already sold several, then be an overachiever and sell a couple more!    
The Early Bird drawing is April 4th, but we will happily accept Grand Prize tickets up through the evening of April Knight, or until 1,500 tickets are sold, whichever comes first. Please lend a hand - purchase a ticket using an e-check here, download a ticket to be mailed in with your payment here, and please feel free to contact Susie Foster with any questions.
Thank you for your continued support and for remembering why we here: to provide a solid Catholic education for every student who walks through our doors. I hope to see all of you on April 20th!   
Andy

